
 

Wouldham All Saints Church  

of England Primary School 
 

1 Worrall Drive Wouldham, Rochester, Kent, ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434    Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher : Mr Carl Fitter B-Ed(Hons) NPQH 

 

   Christmas with the Choir  
 
Term 2 is always a busy term as we prepare for Christmas. 
We love to sing to an audience and this term there will be two opportunities for your 
family members to come and hear us- please make sure you share this information with 
them.  
 
School Winter Fayre- November 30th.  (Singing between 10.30 and 11am) 
We have been invited by the Friends of Wouldham School to sing at our school fayre- 
some Christmas songs and some of our favourites.  This event takes place on a 
Saturday- We do not expect you to come in school uniform but it would be nice if you 
wore something bright or maybe something Christmassy!  The fayre goes on until 2pm ( 
eventhough we are only singing for ½ hour) and it is a lovely opportunity to support 
the Friends through music and through money-spending!  
 
Christmas Concert- Monday 16th December. 4.pm-4.45pm. 
On our last Choir practice we have an opportunity to sing to your parents- 
grandparents, friends and anyone who wishes to hear.  We are also inviting our friends 
from Winchester house to come along and listen too.  This is also when the raffle 
ticket prizes will be drawn ( 8 tickets in total)    
We will be singing from 4pm on the 16th until just after 4.30 and there will be 
refreshments afterwards for everyone.  
 
Solos/group items. 
If you wish to do a solo or a group song in the concert- you need to practise and be 
ready to perform to the Choir on Monday 2nd December.  The choir members will 
vote on which solo/group items to include. It is up to you to practise your song and 
have the words learned by then. If you need a backing track, please ask Mrs Weston 
before the date!! 
 
We have lots to get ready so please make sure you come to as many choir practises as 
you can. Don’t forget to bring your snack and drink each week and a cushion, if you 
don’t want to sit on the floor!   

Happy singing! 
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